
POTENTIAL HOST FAMILIES

Jefferson Township High School 
is looking for potential host families who are interested in 

providing a loving and nurturing home to international students 
during the 2017-18 school year.

Become a civilian diplomat! Volunteer to be a potential host family to
an international student and have a truly rewarding experience when you
invite student as part of your family! It provides opportunities to
welcome international students and give local students and their families
a chance to share American culture and 
learn about the other culture as well. The 
host family is responsible for room, board 
and meals for the student, and monthly 
compensation will be paid to the host 
family. The student will have his own 
medical insurance and spending money.

For more information, please contact Kaitlyn, International Student Advisor at 
Edu-Link (201) 845-9322.

Email: kait@theedulink.com


